To Whom It may concern

Dear Sir/Madam,

I am hereby informing you that Joseph B Mendy has been working at the shelter for children in
Bakoteh as a volunteer nurse for the past year. He is attached to the OCD. He is punctual and
hard working, very disciplined to the words of his supervisors and colleagues and patients.

I have no doubt about his performance and wherever he goes he will perform well.

Yours Sincerely,
Marie L Gomez.



